Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Tuesday 19th March 2019, 5.30-7pm, 2019
Agenda

Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions
· Finalise access plan for submission

· complete the right hand column with progress comments, detailing any evaluation, lessons learnt and what you are proud of) and provide any supporting information to the CCG Primary Care Team by 31st March 2019.
· Review our benchmarking data (how we do compared to other practices/areas) and look at practice demographics (e.g. age profile). 
· AOB
· Date of next meeting
Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Tuesday 19th March 2019, 5.30-7pm, 2019
Minutes:
Staff present: Dr D (GP), JN (Receptionist), 
PPG members: AS, SD, AS, RS, SR, BH, TH, KS 
Apologies: DW 
Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions

· Finalise access plan for submission

· We looked through the Access Plan and the update to ensure all actions were complete. 
· We realised that we have not yet produced any promotional material to encourage the use of online services: appointment booking and prescriptions. The aim is that if more people book appointments online there will be less people trying to get through on the telephone in the mornings. 
· SD agreed to draft an A5 leaflet advertising online prescriptions on one side and online appointments on the other. We all discussed the wording and what this might look like. 
· ACTION: SD will send this to DW who will forward it to the whole group for feedback before the next meeting
· We also discussed how this might be distributed. TH suggested asking Rooley Lane Pharmacy to distribute this with medications. 
· Otherwise everyone was happy with the update 
· There was a suggestion that in the future we could look at putting on a smartphone course on how to get online to look at your records, order prescriptions, and book appointments. This was because everyone had found it really useful when DW went through it. 
· Review our benchmarking data (how we do compared to other practices/areas) and look at practice demographics (e.g. age profile). 
· We reviewed the practice data on 2 websites:
· The national annual GP patient survey data which can be found at: http://www.gp-patient.co.uk/report?practicecode=B83042
· The national public health profiles website. This includes lots of different data including population demographics and information about rates of diseases. This can be found at: https://fingertips.phe.org.uk/profile/general-practice/data#page/12/gid/2000005/pat/152/par/E38000019/ati/7/are/B83042
· The group were most interested in the patient experience data and comparing this with other local practices. 
· We agreed people who were interested could look at this before the next meeting 
· AOB
· We discussed doing another action planning session in the next meeting similar to the one we did last year when we wrote down what actions we would like to do on sticky paper. 

· This could include things that have come up in the last couple of meetings 

· Basing some action around the national survey results or other data that is available on the above websites

· Revamping the newsletter

· Running a course to help people use online services
· Date of next meeting: 14th May 2019, 5:30-7pm at the surgery
